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I have the pleasure to invite your students to participate in the inaugural “Training Week “ to
take place from the 14" to 19" of November at the Spanish Naval Academy in Marin under the
framework of the European Initiative for the Exchange of Young Military Officers.

We are delighted to host four international cadets from different Academies and provide the
opportunity of experiencing six days of intense naval practical training in our Academy together
with our cadets.

The different areas of naval training to develop during this week are divided in two pillars:

- Training at sea: tactical and manoeuver training in our training boats as well as sailing in
our sailing ships.

- Training ashore: practices in our tactical and navigation simulators, damage control
exercises, leadership activities, sport activities, etc...

The detailed program will be issued on the previous weeks.

As for the logistics, accommodation and meals are provided free of charge as well as
transportation from/to Vigo or Santiago airport.

The dates of arrival/departure should be 13*/20™ of November or at your best convenience.
The transportation to/from the venue is under the participants’ responsibility. No participation
fee is required.

The application form as well as a presentation of the event will be upload on the EMILYO website
(http://www.emilyo.eu/node/878).

Participants are kindly requested to book their attendance by filling the Application Form and
sending it to the following POC: LtCdr Alejandro Antoli Culebras, at the e-mail address: rex-
enm@mde.es , no later than 1st of October 2022.

For further administrative information, you are kindly requested to use the same e-mail address.

We look forward to welcoming your cadets.
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